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 Month:       November     2019 

Dear friends in Christ,  

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ from Northern Thailand Musekee.  Glory to 

God in highest. He gives us peace and joy and He is our everything and He is our Provider, we are 

thankful for His promises to us, never to leave us alone Hallelujah  

We cannot stop thanking you all for your faithful support to the children and to all the work as we serve 

the Lord. Whatever you have given, whether small or big, The Lord blessed them like blessing five loaves 

and two fish –feeding five thousand people,  

 

 November gone, now we are in this joyful season, Merry Christmas to all our dear friends. Let us 

continue to praise God for showing His Love in Christ.  

 

Our work  : 

Children Health:  Thank God there is no serious sickness among the children and staffs, Thank you for 

your prayer. 

The activities for the children of HRDC 

All the children came back from home and continue going to their schools regularly, and the second 

term has many activities to do at the school – sports and other competitions, so the students have to 

guard their study times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We went on 2-3 November 2019 Saturday and Sunday to visit the children at Maenamkhiau village and 

spend time with them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

On 04 November 2019 Monday, meeting with Children parents from Musekee area, encourage them 

and help them to understand, how important it is to build good relationships with their children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 11 November Monday meeting the children who are going to graduate 12 grade and 9 grade, 

interview with them, especially in regard of   their next steps after they graduate from school  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On the 30th.November, Saturday. We had a special memorial service for Aj. Don at Ban Mai Church. We 

are so happy that the Church leaders from different churches came to join this special memorial service, 

and to pray for the next memorial Building at the center.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

COMMUNITY:  

We are always encouraged by your involvement in what God is doing in us and through us all in 

Northern Thailand. This ministry with the Karen continues to grow, branching out as God shows us more 

of His vision for them. 

Visit Mu Aye Pu: On the 13-17 Nov.2019   Soradaet,Wingwa , Sithakarn, two Australian boys, Grace from 

England  and I went  back to help painting the school classroom for two days. Staying two days we have 

learnt more about the situation of the community and the school condition. We can see there many 

needs to be done in Mu Aye Pu and the surrounding area,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 10th Nov. 2019 Sunday: We have joined the Church Dedication Service at Muang Paeng, near Pai. We 

have met many of our former students who have been serving the Lord at church. We are thankful to 

God for them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We visit Maedet school and Dong Sam Merun school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Visitors:  

1. Between 1-18 November : We had  two young boys from Australia visiting  us – They  taught 

English  at  – Chaemluang, Sahamit and Kalaya High School, and teaching music to our children 

at the center, and also train the small kids to do skateboarding. Everybody enjoyed to do it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Between 24-Nov. to 5th.Dec.2019, We have  very special  two visitors from New Life Church  

Australia, Mal  Kentwell and Jill Ransom, We thank God for bringing them on time to help with 

whatever is needed to do to get ready for the ITE students to come and work for the 

communities in Musekee.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 HRDC Needs for the month of Christmas:    

Please continue to pray for Christmas,  praying that the Lord will speak to His people to remember the 

children, so that we  will have enough to give the  Christmas gift to our children and who are in need. 

Every year we have distributed Blanket and warm clothe. We are hoping to give the same Blanket and 

warm clothe, as they are good enough for the whole year. They need to warm themselves during the 

Christmas and New Year season.   



Please pray with us for: 

                                 1. Volunteers who can spend time with the kids at HRDC 

                    2. The College fund is always needed for the children who are studying in the city. 

       3. Support for new buildings, renovating and maintenance.  

       4. Financial support to start more business to support the children in the future.  

                                  5.  Support the Evangelists to bring more souls to Christ  

                                  6.   Support the church building program for where there are no churches.  

Prayer support is always needed and important for us,  

1. Pray for children and staff that their eyes will open to see the glory of God. 

2. We pray, please join us, that more Sponsors will be involved and experience this joy and blessings.  

3. Maedet Ministry is going on slowly, we believe that the Lord will touch their hearts to open their eyes 

to see God. 

4. Pray for our new project: We are planning to build a building in memory and to give honor to Mr. Don 

Fox what He has done with supporters help through the Handclasp organization.  Pray that the Lord will 

make it happen. Plans come from man, the answer comes from God.  

We would like to express our heartiest thanks from the bottom of our hearts for all the faithful support 

in prayer and financially. Wherever you are May the Lord bless your heart and all you are doing.  We 

would be very happy to have you come and visit us and see what God is doing for us in Musekee, 

Northern Thailand.  

 

 May God richly bless you always.  

 Reported by Dr.Zothansiami Ralte .  

   


